
                                                               St. Mary’s Parish Finance Council

                                                                               May 25th, 2023

Members present: Fr. Radloff, Steve Kuennen, Wayne Schmitt, Janet Schmitt

Opening prayer led by Fr. Radloff.

Meeting called to order.

Minutes of previous meeting were reviewed and approved, Steve/Janet.

Review of financial statement;

Fr. Radloff advised that we are on track for the year, Income has been consistent.

Thank you for your generosity!

Financial and Pastoral Business

(1) Council   members status; we will continue with current members.
(2) Bishop Pates has approved going forward with the school support parish expansion

Grounds and Buildings

(1) Garage roof and front door project is approved and waiting on contractor.
(2) Tuck pointing; Fr. Radloff reached out to Krause and is awaiting a call.
(3) Parking lot; Walter Wenthold will bring a load of rock for east side, and we are still looking at 

possibilities with cement or recycled asphalt.

Next meeting will be at the end of summer.
Meeting adjourned @ 7:06 pm.

May Jesus bless us with his peace and love for one another and we pray to St. Isadore for rain upon our 
fields, we pray this in Most Holy Name of Jesus, Amen.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Hensley


